
Highlands Little League Coaching Evaluation

Dear Parent,
We try hard to continuously improve the quality of the coaching and guidance that our
players receive. Gathering constructive feedback from players and parents is an important
part of the effort. Please take a minute to complete this evaluation form with your son or
daughter.

Your responses will be held in confidence by the Board of Directors. Returning coaches will
only be given summaries of the feedback received.

Today’s Date: ______________________________

My son/daughter played in (circle one):  T-Ball  Farm  Minors  Majors-AL  Majors-NL

Team Name: _______________________________________________

Head Coach: _______________________________________________

Assistant Coach 1: _______________________________________________

Assistant Coach 2: _______________________________________________

Manager: _______________________________________________

Please return both pages to Highlands Little League:

By email: secretary@highlandsbaseball.com

By mail to: Highlands Little League
Unit 75538 – 3050 Edgemont Blvd
North Vancouver, BC V7R 4X1



Today’s Date: ______________________________

Please rate each Coach/Manager on the following criteria, on a scale of 1 to 10 (with 10 being
outstanding)

.

Head Coach Assistant 1 Assistant 2 Manager

Treated players fairly

Communicated with players effectively

Communicated with parents effectively

Practices were well planned

Practices had good content

Motivated players to do their best

Demonstrated good baseball knowledge

Encouraged respect for umpires and 
opponents

Encouraged teamwork and good 
sportsmanship

Was a good role model

Explained skills and strategies clearly

Provided constructive feedback

Would you like this person to coach/
manage your child again

Comments


